CORR 2025-26

Savannah Price

From:

Shaun Harris

Sent:

Tuesday, April 15, 2025 1:13 PM

To:

City Clerk

Subject:

April 22 shelter debate speakers list

APR 1 5 2025

[You don't often get email from https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

. Learn why this is important

Lity Counci

Dear Mayor and council,

Please find this email as my request to be added to the speakers list on April 22 in council chambers to speak on behalf of the Prince Albert Exhibition Association, in opposition to the YWCA proposed discretionary use development permit for a temporary shelter at the Dave Stewart arena.

I will be speaking about why we are opposed to such an idea, and presenting to council a letter written and signed by the entire board, executive and management team highlighting our unity in opposition to this permit being approved.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shaun Harris - PA Ex Assoc President

Sent from my iPhone

***Caution:This email originated from outside the City of Prince Albert email system.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt contact IT Support (support@citypa.com<mailto:support@citypa.com>). ***

Box 1538

Prince Albert, SK

56V 5TI